
Ozark Media
KFLW/KELE/KOZX
555 Marshall Drive
St. Robert, MO 65584

June 4, 2015

Federal Communications Commission
445 12th Street SW
Attn: Denise Williams
Room 2-B450
Washington, D.C. 20554
denise.williams@fcc.gov

Dear Ms. Williams,

I am writing the Commission to request temporary authority for Radio 
Station KELE (Facility I.D. 12699) in Mountain Grove, Missouri to remain 
off the air for up to 30 days due to age and no current funds to replace.

I will notify the Commission as soon as we are ready to return to the air.

Sincerely,

Jamie Turner
Operations Manager


